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JEDDAH 

NOTE FROM THE SRO SPORTING BOARD 

Article 30.6 of the 2024 Sporting Regulations states that “Exceptionally, drivers categorised as Silver and 
who are racing in the Gold Cup, Silver Cup or Bronze Cup, may take part in these Bronze sessions if they 
have never driven on the track in question, in any car whatsoever, either in race conditions or in a private 
or official test session, in a track configuration including the majority of the corners used for the 
Competition. Permission will be given on a case-by-case basis by the SRO Sporting Board. Note that in the 
context of this article, ‘private or official test sessions’ does not include any paid test sessions held 
immediately before the Event for which permission is being requested.” 

Teams are advised that, considering the specific context of the Jeddah round of the Fanatec GT World 
Challenge Europe powered by AWS Endurance Cup, where the majority of drivers are not familiar with 
the circuit, permission for Silver drivers to take part in the Bronze Test will only be given if the driver in 
question is unable to take part in the Official Test Session held before the Event, due to reasons of force 
majeure accepted as such by the Sporting Board. 

Signed by the Sporting Board. 

Alain Adam Xavier Schene Laurent Gaudin  
Race Director RACB General Manager SRO 

Didi Cazzago  Claude Surmont  Luis Roby 
Sporting Manager Technical Director  Chairman of the Stewards 
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